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Comments: I believe it is important that mining companies be required to be removed from the Rapid Creek

watershed. This forest land needs to be preserved in as close to its natural state as possible. The communities in

the area deserve good water; the beauty of this land is a treasure to preserve; the cultural significance is owed

preservation to the best of our country's ability.


